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BIRMINGHAM AIRPORT - AIRPORT CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE 

4 JUNE 2020 AT 1.30 PM 

 

Present: Mr Colin Flack – Chairman   

In attendance from Birmingham Airport: 

Nick Barton - Chief Executive  

Kirstin McCarthy - Head of Sustainability 

In attendance from Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council: 

Mr L Stevenson - Representing the ACC Secretariat 

 

Committee Attendance – Not Recorded   

1. VIRTUAL BRIEFING – COVID-19 AIRPORT UDATE 

In light of the current circumstances and implications for the normal function of the 
Committee, the Airport Company facilitated a virtual briefing to appraise Members on the 
current impact of the Covid-19 pandemic on Birmingham Airport. Key points of information 
covered current airfield operations, impact on Airport Company workforce and the financial 
impact on the business overall. 

The Committee noted the contents of the update given by Nick Barton who also answered a 
number of supplementary questions. 

The briefing also highlighted the intended establishment of a virtual Working Group to 
consider Noise and expressions of interest to join that Group were invited directly to Kirstin 
McCarthy as soon as possible. 

In concluding the briefing, the Airport Company also invited Members who may have any 
future questions to contact Kirstin McCarthy directly. 

RESOLVED 

That the contents of the virtual briefing given by the Airport 
Company be noted. 

 


